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Find Your Candidates with Elections PEI 
Charlottetown, PEI, Thursday, March 9, 2023 
 
Thursday, March 9, 2023, Elections PEI launched a special Find Your Candidates 

webpage on their website.  The purpose is to assist voters in finding who the candidates 

are in their district.   

 

Every one of the 27 districts are represented with the candidates; officially registered with 

Elections PEI, and placed alphabetically, according to their last name. The candidates are 

also identified by party name and colour. 

 

Voters simply have to visit www.electionspei.ca and clink on the menu found on the right 

side of the main page, “I Am Looking For: My Candidate”. As candidates continued to 

become officially registered with Elections PEI, the website pages will be updated. 

 

Nomination Day is Friday March 17th and all registrations will close at 2 p.m.  Following 

the cut-off time, these pages will be complete with no further additions.   

 

For any further information please contact Elections PEI. 
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